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-----Original Message-----
From: richardwindsor1946@gmail.com <richardwindsor1946@gmail.com>
Sent: 10 November 2022 14:35
To: Borough Planning <borough.planning@West-Norfolk.gov.uk>
Cc: 'kevin groom
Subject: [SPAM]RE: Invalid Letter 22/01900/F

[External Email]
[Think before you click on links]

F.A.O. Amy Davies.

In response to this letter may I address the points raised in Item 1 (1-4) All other points 2-4 have been resolved
separately.

1. Yes the Applicant confirms he is aware the area is a FLOOD RISK AREA and in fact pays a fixed sum to the
appropriate body for the maintenance of the Dyke at the bottom of his site.
2. The Horses will be evacuated to higher ground as and when necessary.
3. The Horses will be evacuated by means of their fixed wheel Horse Box Lorry always parked on site.
4. Yes The Applicant is aware of flood warnings and their availability, but as this is a Low Flood Risk Area,
and major flooding is very rare they have not been issued in all the time the Applicant has been in resident at
Fern House.

I trust answers your questions and that you are now satisfied that my Client/Applicant is fully conversant with
his responsibilities.
Kind regards

Richard Windsor
WINDSORARCHITECTURAL

-----Original Message-----
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To: richardwindsor1946@gmail.com
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Planning Invalid Please see attached
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